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Barnham Pupils Shine  

Welcome to our final newsletter of the academic year and what a 
year it has been. On behalf of the staff team I’d like to thank you 
for your wonderful support and hard work over the year to help 
our children be in the best shape possible each and every day 
ready to take on the learning activities ahead of them.  The 
children have been superb through the past months—energetic, 
enthused and enthralling and that is down to everyone pulling 
together and working as one team. So thank you and dojo 
reward points all round.  

Successful Learners  Confident Individuals  Responsible Citizens 

Our Mission: For all our children to be the best that they can be. 

Successful Learners 

On Friday 14th July we will be sending out our end of year reports for each child. The reports are in the 
same format as last year and share information as to progress being made in English and Maths as well 
as an update on how each pupil has approached the year. A piece of paper can never fully recognise all 
the talents and essence of the children, but we hope that the report goes someway in setting out the 
learning journey for each child as the year has moved through. 

We have been really pleased with the positive steps forward that the children have continued to take 
this year. Through their hard work, determination and resilience they have continued to embrace the 
learning challenges in front of them and grasped opportunities to push themselves when they occur. 
This has been marvellous to see and we are very proud of them all.  

 

Confident Individuals 

Pupil voice is very important and ensuring that the children feel part of their school and feel that they 
can contribute to the character and decision making for their school is something that we want to 
continue to build on. With this in mind we will be looking at exploring how we can continue to improve 
pupil voice here at BPS and will be meeting and gathering feedback from the children as we move 
towards the end of the year, as well as we move into the next academic year in order to do so. I will 
continue to keep you updated as to steps to be taken once this has been completed. 

 

Responsible Citizens 

During July we will be welcoming Craig Barton, the school’s dedicated Family Support Worker. Craig will 
be available for meetings with parents/carers on Thursday 6th July from 9am to 12. Craig has worked 
with a number of families at the school to offer support and signposting to other services with regards 
different challenges that they may be experiencing. Challenges may include managing a child’s 
emotional wellbeing or behaviour, difficulties with routines such as sleeping or eating or other difficulties 
which are impacting on you as a family. Anyone can drop in at these times to chat with him or can pre-
book an appointment by dropping into the office or emailing the office. 

 

Parking 

Since our last newsletter, we have had no further complaints from local residents relating to parking. 
Thank you for your continued support with this matter and thank you for continuing to keep in your 
minds the need for us to be considerate and responsible when parking or driving around the local area. 

 

Safeguarding 

We just wanted to remind you of the Designated Safeguarding Leads here at BPS in case you ever 
needed to raise any worries or concerns you may have.  The DSLs are Mr Draper, Mrs Scott, Mrs 
Schofield and myself. You can reach out by seeing us face to face, emailing the office, emailing me at 
head@barnhamprimaryschool.co.uk or using the contact page on our website. Our Trustee Safeguarding 
lead is Martin Emmett and he can be reached using the following email address 
trusteesclerk@barnhamprimaryschool.co.uk 


